
17th ife'r, 1936.

Dear Mr* Ingram,

It was kind of you to send so friendly 
a welcome to me on my ap ointment to the 
PrinclpAlshlp of McGill University. 1 am 
looking forward to making many new friendships 
in Montreal and I shall hope to see you in the 
not too distant future.

Yours sincerely,

N, G. L. Ingr m. Esq., 
Messrs. Ginn and Commny, 
1617, Mountain street, 
xintreal.

Jg 11


